
Friday 28 September 2012   

 

COURT LIFTS INJUNCTION AFTER COUNCIL UNDERTAKING 

 
A Supreme Court injunction placed on three Councillors prohibiting them from voting 
against a rescission motion in relation to the employment of the General Manager has 
been lifted today.   
 
Following the intervention of the Independent Commission Against Corruption (ICAC) in 
the proceedings, Mayor Petch, acting as Council, gave the undertaking to the Court that 
Council will not take any action that would terminate the employment of Mr John Neish, 
General Manager, until ICAC notifies the Council in writing that it has concluded its 
investigations numbered E12/1191 and E12/1627 
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